
From: Kevin Campbell <Kevin.Campbell@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 1:38 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Curtis Anderson <Curtis.Anderson2@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: FW: Holiday Reminder from the Board of Ethics 

  

Steve- I wanted to report that a perishable item (popcorn) was delivered here from Ozinga Energy, to the 

attention of Curtis (who is off today) and myself. 

  

I placed the item in the common area for all to enjoy. 

  

Thanks & Happy Holidays! 

  

Kevin Campbell 

Director – Maintenance Operations 

City of Chicago 

Department of Fleet & Facility Management (2FM) 

Bureau of Fleet Operations 

210 W. 69th Street 

Chicago, IL 60621 

kcampbell@cityofchicago.org 

(312) 907-5950 Cell 

(312) 743-3582 Desk 

  

 

  

From: City Announcement <CityAnnouncement@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 8:32 AM 

Subject: Holiday Reminder from the Board of Ethics 

mailto:kcampbell@cityofchicago.org
mailto:CityAnnouncement@cityofchicago.org


  

 

Dear City Colleagues, 

  

On behalf of the Board of Ethics, we wish all of you and your loved ones a safe and meaningful holiday 

season. We attach the Board’s annual guide to ethical holiday gifting.  As always, should you have any 

questions, please contact our office and one of our legal staff will gladly help and explain the City’s ethics 

restrictions on giving and receiving gifts. 

  

Steven I. Berlin 

Executive Director 

City of Chicago Board of Ethics 

740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 500 

Chicago, IL 60654 

direct: 312-744-9660 

fax: 312-744-2793 

steve.berlin@cityofchicago.org 

Twitter: @ChicagoEthicsBd 

www.chicago.gov/Ethics  

  

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 
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